
Dear Parents: 09/24

Hello. My name is Mr. Hobbes and I will be your child’s
teacher this year. Before the year gets underway, I’m taking this
opportunity to let you know how happy I am that your child will be
in my class.

I’m dedicated to making this a busy, productive-and
terrific-year for all of my students and will be communicating with
you often about my classroom plans, your child’s progress, school
events and other activities as they arise.

I am looking forward to sharing this year with you and your
child. If you may have any questions or concerns I can be reached
at 730-4300.

Sincerely,
Mr. Hobbes


